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DEC 2 2 1989 

J. W. Connelly, President 
Idaho Chapter, The Wildlife Society 
1035 Surrey Lane 
Blackfoot, Idaho 83221 

Dear Mr. Connelly: 

This responds to your November 30, 1989, letter to Mr. John Turner, Director 
of the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (Service). Your letter reQuested 
information under the Freedom of Information Act concerning your petition to 
list the Rocky Mountain population of trumpeter swans as threatened. 

Specifically, you reQuested copies of all documents, memorandums, 
correspondence, handwritten notes, meeting minutes and notes, staff conrnents 
written on or attached to all copies of your petition. You also included 
items from Helena, Montana; Boise, Idaho; Laramie, Wyoming: Field Offices of 
the Service: Regional Offices in Regions 1 and 6; and the Washington Office of 
the Service. We have reviewed the files in the above offices and documents 
relevant to your reQuest are enclosed (see enclosed list). If additional 
documents relevant to your reQuest are received, we will forward them to you. 

The fee waiver has been granted. We hope this information will be of 
assistance to you. If you have any questions about the enclosed material, 
please contact Mr. Larry_ Shanks at the letterhead address, or telephone 
(303) 236-7398. 

Enclosures (2) 

Sincerely, 
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Regional Director 
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